Minutes of the meeting of Beech Band Boosters

Monday February 8, 2010

Beech High School Band room     7pm

President Ken Baird presiding.

Minutes of December’s meeting were read and approved as presented. Due to weather there was no January meeting.

Treasurer Report:  ($8662) behind budget, with $6485 in outstanding purchase orders.   Currently $2,000 behind budget in revenues for basketball concessions.

Winter at the Beech Competition:  This is our second largest fundraiser.  As of today, there are 75 teams (31 percussion and 44 guard) on Saturday, and 14 teams (guard only) on Sunday.    We will need LOTS of volunteers, food donations, trophy sponsorships, program ads sold etc…we need your help to make this successful. Additional emails will follow to communicate the needs and another meeting will be held soon to go over additional details about the competition.

Independence winter guard competition this past weekend (Feb 6 & 7):

  
TW Hunter - 1st place


Drumline – 1st place


Beech High – 2nd place both days

This weekend Feb 13th is the WGI competition at Antioch.  Several WGI teams will be sleeping and using the gyms at our school.  We will need help chaperoning on Friday and Saturday, please sign up to help.

Chicago Trip:  Thomas Tours forms are on the internet.  Next payment is March 3rd.  If you have enough surplus money in your band account and want to pay the full trip amount please fill out the transfer form and the Thomas tours coupon and make one full payment, you don’t have to make installments.

Central Parking:  If you wish to work please make sure we have your correct email so that you can be included in the communications.

It started snowing heavily during the meeting so Tammy Baird motioned to dismiss, Bonnie Ramsey seconded.  Meeting adjourned until March 1, 2010 when we will start taking nominations for electing next year’s board members.

Respectfully submitted,

Tanya Gentry

Recording Secretary
